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 MEMORANDUM  

To:  Members of the Senate Committee on Transportation 

From:  Adam Siebers, Assistant Revisor 

Date:  March 24, 2021 

Subject:  House Bill No. 2295  

 

Summary 

House Bill No. 2295 would exempt municipal motor grader vehicles from the Kansas 

Uniform Commercial Drivers’ License Act requirements. 

 K.S.A. 8-2,125 through 8-1,142 contain the Kansas Uniform Commercial Drivers’ 

License Act and the requirements for such act.  

 K.S.A. 8-2,127 provides exemptions for certain vehicles from the uniform act. This bill 

creates a new exemption for motor grader vehicles operated by an employee of a municipality if 

such employee is operating the motor grader vehicle within the boundaries of such municipality. 

 If enacted, the provisions of HB 2295 become effective July 1, 2021. 

 


